
present all our hampers to 

the local St. Vincent de 

Paul next week.  

Visit to local 

Fire Station  

5th & 6th Class 

students were invited to 

visit Portarlington Fire 

Station this week and they 

had an excellent field trip. 

Thanks to all involved!  

4th Class 

Cycling 

Training  

Our 4th 

Class     

students 

completed their cycling 

course this week and    

finished up with a fun, 

safe cycle around the local 

area! Well done boys!  

Advent 

Season 

               

The 2nd Advent Candle 

will be lit this Sunday 8th 

December, representing 

Peace. The 8th of Decem-

ber is also an important 

holy day in the run up to 

Christmas. It celebrates 

Mary, who was chosen to 

be the mother of Jesus, 

because she personified 

what it meant to be full of 

Grace.  

 Christmas          

Performances 

Our class perfor-

mances are coming up next 

week. Everyone has been 

practicing really hard! We 

are looking forward to       

welcoming you:  

Monday 9th December  

9:30am Ms. Flanagan’s Junior 

Infants                          

10:00am Ms Shortall’s Junior 

Infants                           

11:30am Senior Infant Group 

Performance  

Tuesday 10th December  

10:00am 1st Class Group Per-

formance                       

11:30am 2nd Class Group 

Performance  

Wednesday 11th December  

9:30am 4th Class Group Per-

formance                       

11:30am 3rd Class Group 

Performance  

Friday 13th December  

10:00am 5th Class Group 

Performance             

*10:45am 6th Class Group 

Performance  

Christmas Raffle  

Please bring €2 or 

€5 with you to the perfor-

mances so that you can 

buy a ticket/tickets for our 

Christmas Raffle and possi-

bly win a prize! See the 

poster attached for more 

details!  

12 Days of   

Christmas 

Attendance 

Well done to everyone 

who has made an effort to 

improve school attendance 

over the past week. Mr. 

Terry has distributed lots 

of prizes each day. Please 

keep up the good work 

and get the boys into 

school and on time for 

class.  

Christmas 

Jumper Day  

Don’t forget our Christmas 

Jumper Day on Tuesday 

17th December. All boys 

are asked to bring in €2 on 

the day in aid of UNICEF.  

SVP Christmas 

Food Hampers 

                        

Every class has created a 

fantastic food hamper, sin-

cere thanks to all the fami-

lies who contributed food 

items. We are planning to 
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S A F E T Y  N O T I C E S :  

  A L L  P U P I L S  

M U S T  W E A R  

A  C O A T  T O  

S C H O O L  I N  

W I N T E R   

  S U P E R V I S I O N  

S T A R T S  A T  

8 : 2 0 A M    

  D R O P  A N D  

G O  I N  T H E  

M O R N I N G S   

  N O  P A R E N T S  

O N  S I T E  D U R -

I N G  Y A R D  

B R E A K S   

  A R R I V E  N O  

E A R L I E R  

T H A N  1 P M  

F O R  1 : 2 0 P M  

P I C K - U P .   

  B U S  B A Y S  

A R E  F O R  T H E  

B U S E S  O N L Y   

  S T A F F  C A R  

P A R K  I S  A   

R E S T R I C T E D   

A R E A   

  W E  A R E  A  

N U T - F R E E  

S C H O O L   

  A N Y  S A F E T Y  

O R  W E L F A R E        

C O N C E R N S     

C O N T A C T :  

S H E E L A G H  M U R P H Y  

( P R I N C I P A L  &  D L P )  

S T E P H E N  T E R R Y  

( D E P U T Y  P R I N C I P A L  

&  D D L P )   


